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Mission Review
The Mission forwarded for change by AP & P and the
Academic Senate is:

“Antelope Valley Community College District
provides a quality comprehensive education to a
diverse community of learners. Through innovative
programs and services, students are empowered to
pursue their intellectual, social, creative, and
vocational goals by team-oriented professionals who
are dedicated to their success.”

After review of the AVC Mission at the
Administrative Council Retreat & based on input at
the College Wide Retreat, the following changes are
recommended to the Mission:

“Antelope Valley College, a public institution of
higher education, provides a quality, comprehensive
education to a diverse population of learners. We are
committed to student success, offering value and
opportunity, in service to our community.”



Priorities Identified by Administrative Council & Reviewed
at the College Wide Planning Retreat for the 2014-16 EMP:

First priority is Educational Master Plan Goal #4: The
College will increase student success in Basic Skills and ESL.
» This aligns with Board initiative from 2013-14 and each of
their initiatives for 2014-15. It is also consistent with
statewide SSSP initiative and compliance.

Second Priority is Educational Master Plan Goal #1: The
College as a community will provide students with an
environment which supports learning and facilitates student

success.
* This aligns with each Board initiative and the statewide

SSSP initiative and compliance.

Third Priority is Educational Master Plan Goal #3: The
College will expand and diversify Career Technical
Education options for students.

* This aligns with Board initiatives and community
workforce development needs.

It is recognized that all elements of the Educational Master
Plan require attention and action, however, for the coming
year, the college will focus its efforts on achieving significant
progress on the first three priorities.




